

Landmark Lighting Request Form

Please complete the form and scan/email to corporate@whistler.ca along with your cover letter addressed "To Mayor and Council" with information regarding your campaign or cause. We will contact you to confirm the status of your request.

David Wilson		
Parachute Canada		
300-150 Eglinton Ave East		
Toronto,ON M4P 1E8		
647-776-5100		
dwilson@parachute.ca		
http://parachute.ca		
This year, July 5, 2022 will mark the 6th annual National Injury Prevention Day and Parachute's 10th anniversary: a day to raise awareness of preventable injuries and aid Canadians to live long lives to the fullest through education and advocacy. The Parachute team would be delighted if you could participate and light up Parachute "safety green" in honour of National Injury Prevention Day on July 5, 2022. National Injury Prevention Day has been recognized by		
@ParachuteCanada #ParachuteNIPD #TurnSafetyOn		
Fitzsimmons Covered Bridge		
July 5/2022		
Green		

Signature:			
Date:A	10.27	22	

This application does not guarantee that your event lighting request will be approved or your date is available.